
– 

Dear Families,

The sunshine has arrived, and we’ve had a great month together at Buckingham! 

Rhythm Resource joined us for a week of drumming lessons and a wonderful 

performance by our students on the 12th. 

Track and Field is underway with students from Grades 4-7 participating.  Thanks 

to Ms. Rounding, Ms. Zhang, Ms. Lee, Ms. Rosen, Mr. Lai, and Ms. Engst for helping 

coach our teams. 

Divisions 3, 5, and 6 learned about Bike Safety and had a chance to practice 

these skills on our field.  

The PAC held a family Games Night on the 19th.  Thanks to all the families that 

joined us and to PAC for hosting another fun family event. 

Our Intermediate Choir students went to the Choir Festival on the 23rd to share the 

songs they’ve been working on with Ms. Berar. 

During our Celebration of Learning Assembly on the 23rd students shared their 

learning with families.   

Be sure to check the May calendar for many upcoming events – Student-Led 

Conferences, Field Trips, and a Full Exit Earthquake Drill on May 22nd when we ask 

families to come starting at 2:30 to practice our procedure for signing out students 

from the field in the case of an emergency.  

Mrs. Moro 
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Math Minute:  
One challenge students often face is understanding word 
problems (i.e. to determine what math is required to solve 
them).  Here are some questions you can ask your child when 
working on challenging math word problems: 

-What is this problem about? What can you tell me about it?
-Can you explain that in your own words?
-Which words are most important in the question? Why?
-What do you know about this part?

https://buckingham.burnabyschools.ca/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 

ARE YOU MOVING?? 

If you are moving or will not be 

attending Buckingham School in 

September, please notify the 

school office. 

The information is helpful for school planning and 

will ensure the child’s education file is ready to be 

transferred to the appropriate school in 

September. 

We are looking forward to welcoming parents to 
the classrooms at our Student LED Conferences 

being held on Tuesday, May 14th. Conferences 

will run from 3-6pm on this day. A notice will be 
coming home shortly.  

On Tuesday, May 7th Derek 

Stevens Photography will be at 

Buckingham taking all our class 

photos as well as our team/club 

and panorama school wide 

pictures.  

Don’t’ forget to bring your smiles! Photos will start 

right after our morning announcements. 

The Lost & Found bin will be setup 

outside the main office on Tuesday, 

May 14th during Student-Led 

Conferences. Please have a look to see 

if your child has lost anything. 
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Our next PAC meeting is on Tuesday, May 
7th at 7pm via Zoom. A link will be sent out 
closer to the date. 




